
From: McGill, Richard
To: Brown, Don
Subject: Another PC to docket in R17-14, etc.
Date: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 11:11:27 AM

Good morning, again, Mr. Clerk: 
 
Please docket this email exchange as a public comment in R17-14, R17-
15, R18-12, and R18-31 (consol.). 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thank you.
 
Richard R. McGill, Jr.
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Senior Attorney
312-814-6983
richard.mcgill@illinois.gov
 
From: McGill, Richard 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 11:10 AM
To: 'Eastvold, Jonathan C.' <JonathanE@ilga.gov>
Subject: RE: 35 IAC 705.304(a), "Routine change with prior Agency approval"
 
Good morning, again, Jonathan:

Yes, “class 1” should be capitalized.  Also, “class” should be capitalized in
703.280(g)(1)(D).

If you have any other questions, please let me know.  Thank you.
 
Richard R. McGill, Jr.
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Senior Attorney
312-814-6983
richard.mcgill@illinois.gov
 
From: Eastvold, Jonathan C. [mailto:JonathanE@ilga.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 2:58 PM
To: McGill, Richard <Richard.McGill@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] 35 IAC 705.304(a), "Routine change with prior Agency approval"
 
Richard: In the 2nd line of the above-cited definition (line 1130), should "class 1" be capitalized?
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Jonathan C. Eastvold, Ph.D.
Rules Analyst III
Joint Committee on Administrative Rules
Illinois General Assembly
 
700 Stratton Building
Springfield, IL 62706
 
Tel.: 217-785-2254
JonathanE@ilga.gov
 

State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside information
or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee.
Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all
attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work
product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure. 
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